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Reception welcoming the new 
Chief of Police, Mary M. Muhlig

immediately following the 

Board of Commissioner's Meeting 
March 10, 1998

FEBRUARY BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS MEETING

PUBLIC HEARING  -  WATER RULES & REGULATIONS
The Board of Commissioners of the Town of Pine Knoll Shores will hold a Public 

Hearing on Tuesday, March 3, 1998, at 7:00 p.m. in the Town Hall meeting room to 
review the Water Rules and Regulations adopted at the February 10, 1998, Town 
Board meeting.

NEW POLICE CHIEF
Mary M, Muhlig was given the oath of office by Mayor Musgrave as the new Police 

Chief for Pine Knoll Shores. Chief Muhlig w ill be coming to us from Enfield, N.C. 
where she was Police Chief for three years. She comes highly recommended with 
excellent credentials. We look forward to having her with us.

RESOLUTION  -  DAVID E. HASULAK
A resolution of the N.C. League of Municipalities honoring former Mayor David E. 

Hasulak was read by Mayor Musgrave. It w ill be forwarded to Cathy Hasulak and 
family in Delaware.


